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There will be five sessions including the final session at the MBQIP workshop.
 

SESSION 1
January 2025: Overview and Expectations 

SESSION 2
February 2025: Data Collection, Analysis, & Chart/Graph Use

SESSION 3
March 2025: Process Improvement Tools

SESSION 4
April 2025: Communication/Presentation and Storytelling Skills

SESSION 5
Late April: MBQIP Workshop

January 2025-April 2025

Quality Professional
Development Program

Visit https://sdaho.org/qpdp/ for more information.

https://sdaho.org/qpdp/

